
 

15.11.23 

Pantomime Trip 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

This year we will once again be organising a whole school trip to watch the pantomime at 
The Victoria Theatre, Halifax. This is our annual treat which we all look forward to every 
year. This year’s show is ‘Cinderella’ and we would like to take all the children to see this 
production on Tuesday 19th December.  We plan to leave school after registration and hope 
to return to school for lunchtime.  

The cost of the trip will be £13 per child; this includes the cost of tickets, coach travel there 
and back and an ice cream for the children to enjoy mid-performance. We are once again, 
very grateful to CaPS PTA who have kindly contributed to the coach costs for this event too. 

To pay for the ticket, please log into ParentPay and click ‘pay for other items’ and you will 
see the Calder Primary Pantomime item.  Payments are required by the 12th December, and 
please note that tickets are non-refundable.  You can also give your permission for your 
child to attend the trip on ParentPay, so there is no need to return a consent form. If you 
have any problems with any of this, then please let us know.   

If you have any concerns about your child attending the pantomime, for example if they 
have SEND and have difficulties with loud noises or environments, please speak to your 
child’s class teacher in the first instance or Mrs Kennedy.  

As we are unable to guarantee our return time to school, we may not be able to get back 
in time for our usual lunch time period.  We will therefore, arrange for packed lunches to 
be available for those children who usually have a school lunch.  If you would like to 
provide your own packed lunch for your child on this day, please let Mrs. Pickup know. 
Please ensure that your child is dressed in full school uniform and is provided with a water 
bottle for the trip. 

Yours Sincerely,  

 K.Lambert 

Mrs K.Lambert  


